St. Anthony Park Community Council/District 12 2395 University Avenue West, Suite 300E Saint Paul, MN 55114



DSI Licensing Section Project, Facilitator 375 Jackson Street Suite 220 Saint Paul, MN 55101

May 17, 2018

Dear Director Cervantes,

I am writing you on behalf of the St. Anthony Park Community Council with support for Nico's Tacos liquor/restaurant license with the City of St. Paul. The Board voted unanimously in favor of the licenses at our May 10, 2018 board meeting and believe their restaurant will be a good fit for the neighborhood.

Thank you for your consideration.

exellinguillumay

Sincerely,

Kathryn Murray, Executive Director kathryn@sapcc.org | 651-649-5992

www.sapcc.org